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27 March 2025 

 

Ivan and Poko Morrison 

  

 

Dear Ivan and Poko 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 09 March 2025 for: 

“With reference to the undated letter with no reference number advising 
submissions are now open on Lower Hutt's Proposed District Plan. The 
reason we received the letter is because the proposed changes could 
affect our property. 

Our OIR is for all the relevant Geotech data that resulted in the 
identification of an elevated risk of slope instability of our property.  We 
are also requesting the name(s) of the soil scientist who under took the 
research along with their qualifications and details of any peer reviews 
that was done.  Information is required to complete a formal submission.”  

 

Answer: 

This information is all on the website here: 
https://www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/district-plan/district-plan-review/section-
32-evaluation-reports-and-technical-assessments   

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
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Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lakna Siriwardena 

Legal Operations Advisor 

 




